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raghadk@ureach.com

Dear Friends,

I would like to extend my deepest condolences to all who have been affected by the
| extremely tragic incident that took place this past Tuesday and hope that you and yours
| are safe. The pain from this great loss that we have all just experienced will never be

forgotten.

| Raghad B. Kadah

| 8203 Roxbury Drive

| Alexandria, VA 22309

| Tel. (h)703-799-2515,(m)703-582-3366
| Fax. 1-877-550-7887
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